

المدرسة الهندية مسقط INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT

(Affiliated to the Central Board of Secondary Education, New Delhi. Affiliation No. 6130001)

من.ب: ۲٤٧٠ , روي, الرمز البريدي: ۲۱۰ , سلطنة عمان , هاتف: ۲٤٧٩٤٩١٩ , ۲٤٧٨٤٠٥٥ , ۲٤٧٨٤٠٥٥ , ۲٤٧٨٤٠٩٩ فاكس: ۲٤٧٩٤٩١٩ , ۲٤٧٥٠٥ وي. ۲٤٧٨٤٠٩٩ فاكس: ۹.۷۲ وي. الرمز البريدي: ۲۰۰۷ , هاتف: ۲۰۰۷ ,



ISM/PRN/184/2024-25

November 18, 2024

ADVISORY TO PARENTS OF CLASSES I TO IV

Dear Parent

Greetings from Indian School Muscat!

As the cold and flu season reaches its peak, it is important for us to work together to safeguard the health of our children and the school community. By taking a few precautions and being vigilant about symptoms, we can minimize the spread of illness and ensure a safe environment for everyone.

We request you to keep your child at home if they exhibit any of these symptoms:

- Very stuffy or runny nose
- Headache
- Diarrhoea / Vomiting
- Sore throat
- Stomach ache
- Fever
- Feelings of fatigue, discomfort, weakness or muscle aches
- Chest congestion or persistent cough

Please inform your child's class teacher if your child is unwell. Stay in touch with the class teacher for any concerns or updates regarding your child's health.

Also, be assured that the school has taken all necessary measures to maintain a healthy and safe environment for our students. If your child has recently recovered from an illness, we request that they wear a mask to school as a precaution.

Let's work together to keep our school community healthy and safe.

Stay Safe, Stay Healthy!

Kind regards

Rakesh Joshi Principal

























